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Air Show at RAAF Pearce Base 

 
Great Northern Highway, Bullsbrook 

 
Saturday 19 and Sunday 20 May 2012 

 
Main Roads WA advises the transport industry that the Royal Australian Air Force (RAAF) will be 
holding an Air Show at the Pearce Base on the weekend of 19 and 20 May 2012.  
 
It is anticipated that up to 30,000 spectators will attend the show each day.  Due to the location 
there are unfortunately no detours available for heavy vehicle operators.  Significant traffic 
congestion on Great Northern Highway and associated lengthy delays may occur.    
 
To assist the overall traffic management for this event, Main Roads WA supported by the 
City of Swan, the WA Police and the RAAF are restricting the movement of loads in excess 
of 5.5 metres wide or requiring a Police Escort, on Great Northern Highway between Roe 
Highway and Rutland Road for the two days of this event.  
 
Operators are urged to plan ahead for this event and make alternate arrangements.  
 
Industry cooperation is appreciated.  
 
Period 
 
The Base gates open to the public at 7:00am each day and close at 6:00pm.  However, traffic 
congestion associated with this event may be experienced throughout the Show.   
 
Contact 
 
Main Roads on (08) 9311 8450.  
 
Cancellation 
 
This HVO Update will self-cancel on Monday 21 May 2012.  
 
 
 
 
Pascal Felix 
Acting Director Heavy Vehicle Operations 
20 February 2012 
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